
 

 
 

 
April 2025 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Fieldwork: A LEVEL GEOGRAPHY – South Elmsall 
  
I am writing to inform you of planned visits to South Elmsall on Thursday 22nd May. This trip 
is a compulsory element of the A LEVEL course where your child will collect fieldwork to use 
as part of an independent investigation worth 20% of their A LEVEL course.  
 
Payment Details  
 

• There is no cost implication for this visit 
 

If you would like your child to go on this visit please could you give consent via the School 
Gateway App by Friday 9th May 2025.  
 
Please inform College of any changes to your child’s contact or medical details. 
 
Arrangements for the Visit 
 
Students will depart College at 9am and are due to return to college at approximately 
12pm. 
 
The College reserves the right at all time prior to departure of the visit to review the 
placement of any student dependent on behaviour and attitude. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

H Abbott   

  

Mrs H Abbott   Mr M Gilmore   Mrs R Merritt             
Geography Teacher                 Principal                                   Principal  


